
 
The public is invited to a reception for 

 
Paul L. Kenny, Town Counsel 

on the occasion of his retirement 
 

Wednesday, December 17, 2014 
from 4:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

Grange Hall, 326 Concord Road, Sudbury 
Presentations at 5:30 p.m. 

 
Please drop by to say “thank you” to Paul for his 

38 years of dedicated service to the Town  
and to wish him farewell 

 
Sudbury Board of Selectmen 

Charles C. Woodard 
Patricia A. Brown 
Robert C. Haarde 

Lawrence W. O'Brien 
Leonard A. Simon 

 
Maureen G. Valente, Town Manager 

    
 
 

 


